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DOCTOR WEST RECEIVES LETTER OF SPECIAL RECOGNITION 

December 5, 2022 – TIFFIN, OHIO –  Doctor Zachary West received a letter of special recognition on Monday,

December 5, 2022 from State Representative Gary Click (House District 88) on the opening of his new medical

practice. 

“Ohio’s well-being depends on institutions such as Ohio Institute of Osteopathic Medicine to provide top-notch 

services and care to the citizens of our state,” the letter of recognition from State Representative Click reads. “I

am proud to note that it is through the outstanding efforts of individuals such as yourself who are willing to 

invest in their communities that the State of Ohio continues to grow and prosper.” 

Doctor West has opened a new medical practice in Tiffin, Ohio offering direct primary care (internal medicine) 

and osteopathic neuromusculoskeletal medicine specialty services. Doctor West is accepting new patients and

referrals. 

The Ohio Institute of Osteopathic Medicine is located at 93 North Washington Street Tiffin, Ohio 44883. 

Interested patients are encourage to call the office at 567-804-5777. For more information, please visit the 

practice website at www.oiom.org. 
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